Salford City Council - Record of Decision

I Councillor Derek Antrobus, Lead Member for Planning, in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Section H, Paragraph 8 (a)(1) (Land and Property Service) of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby note and endorse the proposed rescheduling of receipts, in respect of the development of land at Hulton Street, Ordsall, as part of the Ordsall Development Framework, and a legal agreement to reflect the revised phasing of payments.

The Reasons are that the proposed delay in receipt of stage payments is reasonable and appropriate, given that commencement of this development will increase confidence in the regeneration programme.
Assessment of Risk : Low
Legal Advice obtained:  

Yes – Ian Sheard   

Financial Advice obtained:  
Yes – Peter Butterworth  

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process: -

The relevant documents contain exempt or confidential information and are not available for public inspection

Contact Officer: Sarah Clayton

Tel No 0161 793 2366
	*
This matter is also subject to consideration by the Lead Member for Housing and, accordingly, has been referred to that Lead Member for a decision.
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	The appropriate Scrutiny Committees to call-in the decision are the        Neighbourhoods and Sustainable Regeneration Scrutiny Committees.
	

	
	


.

Signed: Councillor Derek Antrobus
Lead Member for Planning
Date 3rd November, 2009
*
This decision was published on 3rd November, 2009.
*
This decision will come in force on 11th November, 2009  unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

